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January 15 th , 2015 

John Wilson 
Business Manager-FST 
Ironworkers Local 752 

--cNTAL 

• 

RE: Work available with Local 720 

Dear Sir and Brother, 

In having talked to our signatory contractors and owners, I am very pleased to say that the 
Ironworkers Local 720 is gearing up to have a very productive 2015! We have a variety of 
projects starting this February and continuing through the spring throughout the Edmonton and 
Fort McMurray areas. We want to extend a warm welcome to our fellow brothers and sisters to 
come out and help us meet our manpower requirements! 

The Edmonton area is thriving with a variety of Modular Assembly Yards in and around the city; 
as well as Regional projects where Subsistence can be available. There is a great deal of 
Reinforcing work happening both Industrial and Commercial such as several high rise 
developments and infrastructure projects throughout Edmonton. The Redwater Upgrader 
Refinery project is also well under way. 

The Fort McMurray oil sands is continuing its industrial projects and will also be commencing 
work on such large projects as Suncor's Fort Hills and CNRL projects. There will be camp jobs 
available with flights from Calgary and Edmonton, and even jobs where flights across Canada 
may be available! Great work schedules will be accessible such as a 14 & 7 shift and we have 
maintenance projects that also ongoing. 

Please post the attached flyer for your members to have access to our contact information, 
website and job postings. We look forward to working together and having a safe and productive 
2015! 

Fraternally yours, 

Robert Blakeman 
Business Manager — FST 
Ironworkers Local 720 
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